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STUDENT SAFETY PRESENTATION
NOTIFICATION & Opt-out Form

As part of their annual chapter project, the Troup High School Chapter of the National Honor
Society is hosting an assembly titled “Student Safety Presentation” for girls 6th grade through
Seniors on April 16th at 9:45 am. The speakers from a local non-profit, For the Silent will share
valuable information to help keep youth safe from potential exploiters and toxic relationships
on and offline. The following topics will be covered in the assembly:

Online and offline safety

Online Predators—ways to stay safe online (privacy settings for social media, how to
block and report any unwanted followers/friends on social media)

Human Trafficking/Exploitation—we will define exploitation/human trafficking, give local
and state-wide statistics of trafficking and exploitation, and also give tips on ways to
stay safe against predators who may want to lure an adolescent into a potentially ex-
ploitative situation

Healthy and Unhealthy Relationships

Characteristics of a healthy & unhealthy relationships

Red flags to ook out for in an intimate relationship (for example, if a girl meets a boy
and he doesn’t want her to have any other close relationships, he keeps tabs on her with
a phone and knows all of her passwords or a young girl meets a boy online and he
wants to meet in person)

If you do NOT want your child to participate, return this sheet to your campus office by
Friday, April 12.

Sincerely,

DeeAnn Berryhill, NHS Advisor
Bobby Dyess, THS Principal
Colleen Conn, TMS Principal
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l, , do NOT want my child, to participate in
the THS NHS Student Safety Presentation.

Parent/Guardian Signature
Date




